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Philadelphia Brightside Academy Locations Granted New Pre-K Counts Seats

(Philadelphia, PA, November 26, 2014) — Brightside Academy announced today it was granted 74 new
Pre-K Counts seats in its Philadelphia locations.

The academies receiving the new seats include the organization’s: 1627-29 Meadow Street, 2700 N 17%
Street and 301 E Chelten Avenue sites.

“Pre-K Counts is a program that brings quality pre-kindergarten programs to 3- and 4-years-olds in at-
risk communities in Pennsylvania,” stated Mark Kehoe, Brightside Academy CEO. “This is a great
program that fits well with Brightside Academy’s mission to provide all families with high quality
educational services.”

Brightside Academy is enrolling now through December 15, 2014 to fill the available seats. Interested,
eligible families can contact 877-868-2273 for more information.

With a focus on early education and school readiness, Brightside Academy’s educational programs
include a creative early childhood curriculum where children receive individual development in the
areas of reading, math, communication and exploration. Nature walks can help teach children about
science, reading, art and math. While classroom experiences are a main part of our curriculum, the
outdoors provide many learning opportunities.

Brightside Academy looks to help its parents understand the difference between babysitting and a high-
quality early education program. There are three reasons families choose Brightside Academy:
affordable, quality care, and its nurturing home-like environment. Brightside Academy fosters growth
and development through stimulating curriculum, age-appropriate activities and trained teachers.
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Brightside Academy is a leader in child care and early education that provides all families access to an
excellent early educational experience. Brightside Academy operates academies in multiple cities in
Pennsylvania, Ohio and New York. For more information, visit BrightsideAcademy.com. Like us on

Facebook at facebook.com/brightsideacademy. Follow us on Twitter twitter.com/bsafamily.




